
Clyde – have started reading books and have enjoyed exploring all the different characters and sequencing the 

stories. Well done to Ayman who has been learning to sit at the table to eat his snack and lunch independently. 

islay– made a bird feeder and wrote instructions.  They made pancake mix and wrote the ingredients. They 

have been learning about the moon and how it looks different in the sky each night. They have made a moon 

collage and moon mobile.                                                                                                                                                  

Lomond – have been learning to make choices to develop their learning.Well done to Joshua for participating in 

reflective discussions about his learning.                                                                                                                                       

Nevis  – have been using iPads to learn about The Human Body. They are watching informative videos , using 

the internet to complete research and have used Book Creator to make a book about different systems in the 

body.  

Thistle -   have been enjoying lots of fun science activities and have produced some excellent writing linked to 

this topic work. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    

                                         

As always if you 

require any further 

information please 

do not hesitate  to 

contact Mrs Blair 

(Principal Teacher) 

on :                                 

0141 883 8367                                      

 

 

 

All Primary Schools, Early Learning 

and Childcare establishments and 

ASL establishments will be closed 

on Tuesday 28th February and 

Wednesday 1st March  to pupils. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

The school will close for  

the Spring Break on:  

Friday 31st March  at 2:30pm  

and will re-open on 

Monday 17th  April.  

SANDWOOD LCR NEWS 

www.sandwood-pri.glasgow.sch.uk  
 

                       February 2023 

Head Lice                                                       

Head lice are a common problem;                                     

however schools                                                                 

now do not use                                                                 

‘alert’ letters.                                                                               

It is parents’ responsibility to check their child’s 

hair regularly.   We have devised an 

information leaflet for parents which can be 

located from the school office.   

 

Parents’ Night - Wednesday 

22nd February   

Our Parents’ Meetings are taking place 

on Wednesday 22nd February. Class 

Teachers  look forward to speaking with  

you during your  appointment. Please 

contact Mrs Blair if the time you have 

been allocated is not suitable. 
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